
 

  

 

 
 
 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school has been contacted, by Ofsted to inform us that the school is going to be inspected on 
Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th May. This is a great opportunity for us to celebrate everything that 
is good about our wonderful school. Over the 2 days the inspector may be on the yard, wanting to 
speak to parents. This is your opportunity to tell them about the good things that the school does. 
 
As stated in the attached letter, please support the school by going on to parent view and complete 
the questionnaire telling the inspectors about the positive things that we do.   
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
 
I am sure you will join me in passing my best wishes to all the staff and children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
  
With thanks, 
 
 
Mrs Rathbone  
Executive Principal 
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